
Memo 

From:  Sarah Glogowski 

Re:  Hiring of Tanner Carlson 

Tanner Carlson started employment as a shelving page on Monday, August 28, 2023.  Tanner is 
a current library school student and has previous paging experience in both an academic library 
and a public library.  Tanner has been a quick learner and is a welcome addition to our staff at 
Finger Lakes Library System. 

Thank you, 

Sarah Glogowski 
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